VALERI Special Announcement

July 28, 2020

The VALERI application will be unavailable on Thursday, July 30, 2020, from 9:00 until 11:59
p.m. EST for a system deployment. All users must log out of the system by 8:45 p.m. EST.

The deployment will include the following item:

e  Servicer users will be able to export the Servicing Loan Listing report.

All technical inquiries should be directed to the VALERI Technical team at
VALERI.VBACO@VA.GOV.

Thank you for your cooperation.

This announcement is intended for mortgage servicers participating in the VA Loan Guaranty Program only. If you have received
this newsflash in error through govDelivery, please visit https.//subscriberhelp.granicus.com/s/article/How-do-I-unsubscribe-from-
email-updates to unsubscribe. Veterans looking for information on VA benefits should visit hitps://www.va.gov/.
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